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Friday 8th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As part of the school curriculum, Year 4 will attend swimming lessons every Tuesday. Swimming will start next 

week so your child must bring to school their swimming kit which consists of a towel and swimming shorts or 

swimming costume (no bikinis). It is advisable for girls to bring an extra towel for their hair. 
 

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Ogley. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr C Johnson 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 


